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March 5, 2025 

 

BILL NUMBER:  HOUSE BILL 1322 – FIRST READER 

  

SHORT TITLE:  NATURAL RESOURCES - VESSELS - CARBON MONOXIDE WARNING LABELS 
 
DEPARTMENT’S POSITION: SUPPORT 

 

 

EXPLANATION OF DEPARTMENT’S POSITION                                                                                                               

 

The Department supports HB 1322. The locations of the label placement align with these standards 

and provide additional safety warnings that could prevent injury or death.  

  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION                                                      

 

Carbon monoxide warning labels have been industry standard since 2007.  Stickers are readily 

available through avenues such as the National Marine Manufacturers Association. 

 

BILL EXPLANATION                                                         

 

The bill requires carbon monoxide warning labels for gasoline-powered vessels. 

 

 

  


